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For more information about the Dreibelbis Historic Farm, visit us on Facebook,  
call Mark Dreibelbis at 610-488-7896, or email us at DreibelbisFarm@gmail.com. 

Some projects you plan and others simply demand attention.  Just as we began 
phase three of our roof project, we realized that the well feeding “es heissel,” our 
summer kitchen, was having problems.  Though we chlorine-shocked the well 
twice, the water still wasn’t clean.   Luckily a new well (drilled a few years ago 
with the help of a grant from the Schuylkill Action Network) is located midway 
between the farmhouse and barn.  With the help of plumber—Richard Schaeffer, 

our farmer— Ray Bolten, 
equipment operator—Don Schilke, 
and some hard–working volunteers 
like Frank Muzopappa, we’re about 
half–way done 
installing a 
new pump and 
water lines.  
Goats, garden, 
(and tenants) 
will be really 
happy! 

New Well to be  put on line 

Boscov’s “Friends Helping Friend’s” Fundraiser   
Tuesday, October 18, 2016 

Boscov’s Department Stores have an annual event to benefit non-profit organizations like ours.  Help 
to financially support the historical and environmental work we do at the Dreibelbis Farm Historical 
Society!  On Tuesday, October 18th, Boscov’s will host Friends Helping Friends, a special day filled 
with fun and fundraising.  By purchasing a discount ticket for $5 you will be entitled to a 25% 
discount shopping pass* for purchases made that day at any of the many Boscov’s stores.  In addition, 
you’ll be eligible to win fabulous door prizes.  While purchasers of the ticket can easily recoup their 
$5 and much more through the saving they enjoy with their ticket, the Dreibelbis Farm Historical 
Society will receive the full $5 from each and every ticket we sell.  This is a tremendous way for folks 
to get started on fall or holiday shopping and the support the Dreibelbis Farm Historical Society a the 
same time! 

The Dreibelbis Farm Historical Society will have the tickets available at our Information Booth Tent 
in front of the farmhouse at our Farm Festival on Saturday, August 27th.  You could also call our 
DFHS treasurer, Nancy Dresher, at 610-562-3794 to arrange to buy tickets either before or after the 
Farm Festival. 

*15% discount on cosmetics and fragrances and fine jewelry.   
10% discount on salon services and certain home and electronic items.   

For a full list, please visit Boscov’s website at www.boscovs.com. 


